Flop's Register of Shipp

7 ! ’ FenChurCh Street) .C._zzv

20th July,1921.

Deaxr Sirs,
I am in receipt of Mr.Lesuwenburg's letter of
the 18th instant together with the plans advised therein of
the S.8."CESARIO", and I heve to thank him for his attentione
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

gecretarys

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAN »




